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News & Updates 

Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations and a huge well done to the 
children in Key Stage One who were recognised for 
their fantastic effort and attitude this week by 
making it into the celebration book. We are all 
proud of you for setting such a high standard! The 
children who we are celebrating this week are: 

 
 

 
2H - Amrita, Dawud, Lucy 
2F - Jac, Mabel, Mia, Prabhsevak 
1LW - Aazra, Amber, Eva, Kailash 
1B- Arian, Arthur, Ayla, Chloe 
RH - Elspeth, Eve, Leroy, Sophia 
RGS - Lahari, Mani, Melissa, Nikita 
 
 
 

Headteacher’s Message 
 

It may have only been 4 days long but it has been a very busy and exciting week at school: eggs arriving 
for Reception, Play-in-a-day for Year 4, resources governing body meeting, SEND coffee morning, Year 3 
trip to Tropical World, Harmony in Diversity breakfast, Red Kite Alliance Heads meeting, walk to school 
week and, of course, Fruity Friday to finish! Seeing the engagement, interest and support from parents 
and carers across school has been terrific and I want to thank everyone for it. 
 
Next week our Year 6 children will be sitting their SATs tests. "The score will take care of itself" is a 
famous quote by former American football coach Bill Walsh. It emphasizes the importance of focusing on 
the effort and the quality of work rather than worrying about the end result. Walsh believed that if you 
focused on doing the right things consistently, the desired outcome would naturally follow. Our children 
have worked hard, they have focused on the right things, they have shown the correct attitude so 
whatever the outcome, we are so proud of them.  
 
Thank you for your support and have a great weekend.  
 

                  Mr Feeley 
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Walk to school week 
Everyone was excited to meet Spike, the Walk to 
School mascot who paid us a visit on Wednesday. 
This was to mark walk to school week. We have had 
some really lovely messages from parents and 
residents who have noticed the drop in traffic 
around school and really appreciated the initiative. 
Let’s keep it going! 

 

 

 
Lindo scoops Player of the Season honours 

 

A huge well done to Lindo in Year 4 who won the 
player of the season for the under 9s at 
Roundhegians Rugby Club! Lindo has impressed his 
coaches and team mates over the whole season and 
was rightly proud of his award. Well done Lindo!  

Science Show Tickets on sale NOW!  

On Thursday 23rd May, The Royal Institute will be 
coming to school to deliver science workshops 
during the day which all children will attend. There 
will also be a community show, which will take place 
after school for parents/guardians to attend with 
their children.  

The show will last one hour and will contain a 
multitude of amazing experiments! Money raised 
from tickets will help fund the day’s science 
activities so please support the children if you can 
by attending the after school show. See the 
ParentMail for details. 

 



 

 

Address: Sandringham Green, Moortown, Leeds, LS17 8DJ   Telephone: 0113 2930155 

Email: admin@highfield.leeds.sch.uk   |   Website: www.highfield-primary.co.uk    |    Phone: 0113 2930155    

 
Harmony in Diversity Breakfast 
On Thursday morning we held another great 
Harmony in Diversity Breakfast. Thanks to those of 
you who attended. The final one for this academic 
year will be held on Thursday 4th July - make a note 
for your diary.  

 

 
 

SEND Coffee Morning 
Thank you to everyone who attended the coffee 
morning for parents of children with SEND. Mrs 
Dalgliesh, Mrs Shelley, Mrs Booth and Mrs Maskill 
were all in attendance to talk to parents about the 
support school offers. The resources we use in 
school were also on hand. Look out for the next 
meeting – it is an open offer to all parents. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Highfield Signposting: Community Events 
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Raffle Prizes!  

 

 

Madeleine in 5L wrote to the little bookshop who 
said her wonderful letter brightened up their day! 
As a result they donated a voucher for our summer 
fair.  

Visit The Little Bookshop at: 

47 Harrogate Road, Chapel Allerton, Leeds, LS7 
3PD 

Craven Court Shopping Centre, High Street, 
Skipton, BD23 1DG 

https://www.thelittlebookshopleeds.co.uk/ 
 

 

 

Abby in 5L wrote a really lovely letter to the 
Sunshine Bakery who have donated an afternoon 
tea! Cream or jam first on your scone? Mrs Flynn, 
Mr Brassil and Mr Feeley were not all in agreement 
on that, but all were agreed they want this prize! 

Find Sunshine Bakery at: 

182 Harrogate Road, Chapel Allerton, Leeds, LS7 
4NZ 

Tel: 0113 268 0656 

Email: sunshinebakeryca@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/SunshineBakeryChapel
Allerton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary! 
 Monday 13th May: SATs week begins 

 

Safeguarding. For child protection concerns you can contact any of our Designated Child Protection Officers: 
Mr Feeley, Mrs Bowker, Mrs Dalgliesh and Mrs Calvert. There is some useful information on the LSCB website 
about online safety with some useful tips for parents: http://www.leedslscb.org.uk/Parents-Carers-Wider-
Family/Keeping-children-safe-online. If you are worried that a child is at risk of harm please contact Leeds 
Children’s Social Work Services on 0113 222 4403. 


